
ADEQ 
A R K A N S A S 
Department of Environmental Quality 

CERTIFIED MAIL RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED: (91 7199 9991 7034 8057 9560) 

Bill Lord 
PO Box 162 
Parthenon, AR 72666 

RE: AFIN: 51-00164; Permit Tracking No.: ARG590001 

Dear Mr. Lord: 

This letter constitutes notice of the Department's final permit coverage decision and a copy of 
the revised Notice of Coverage (NOC) is enclosed. The attached response to comments describes 
any substantial changes from the draft permit. 

I, Amy Deardoff, hereby certify that a copy of this permit has been mailed by first class mail to 
Bill Lord, PO Box 162 , Parthenon, AR, 72666. 

Am/f;:;doff!kJ{J. 
Administrative Specialist, Office of Water Quality 

Date Mailed 
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